
P-05-874 Ban the sale of goods packaged in single use plastics on 

Transport for Wales services 

 

This petition was submitted by Lydia Jackson having collected a total of 125 

signatures. 

 

Text of Petition 

We call on the National Assembly for Wales to urge the Welsh Government to 

ban the sale of goods which are packaged using single use plastics on 

Transport for Wales services. As stated by the Welsh Government: "Transport 

for Wales exists to drive forward the Welsh Government's vision of a high 

quality, safe, integrated, affordable and accessible transport network that 

the people of Wales are proud of." We feel that banning the sale of single use 

plastics which are damaging our natural environment would be a significant 

step in reaching this objective and demonstrating the Welsh Government's 

commitment to providing a fairer and safer future for the citizens of Wales. 

 

Assembly Constituency and Region  

 Cardiff Central 

 South Wales Central 


